Out of Respect for the
Mendoza Family

District Four Service Center hours

will be from 7:00AM - 3:00PM on
Thursday, April 26, 2018.

We will resume regular business
hours on Friday, April 27, 2018.
We apologize for any Inconvenience.

In case of emergency please contact

Christopher Mendoza, D4 Coordinator

@ (520) 610-9107
Or D4 Security @ (520) 610-8456
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